RECEIVED NOV 02 20
Castlerock Estates HOA
P.O. Box 24
Olympia, WA 98540

October 28, 2015

Mr. Steve Harrington, President
H&R Waterworks

P.O.Box 3

East Olympia, WA 98540-0003

Dear Steve:

I wanted to thank you for your presentation at our Annual Meeting on Sunday October 25.
It was very informative and helpful. | think most of us gained a great deal from what you
presented as well as the opportunity to ask pertinent questions.

We hope you will continue to pursue another water right as it appears the original plan was
insufficient for the structure of Castlerock Estates. | do think we need to work on being more
conservative, including myself, as | looked at my own water consumption this past ten months.

One thing remains a problem, those who consistently use high volumes of water and finding
some way to urge their restraint. The argument that they pay for it is only partially valid as
their level of consumption affects the total for the whole development. Any help with this
would be appreciated.

Again, thanks for joining us. Please keep us informed of any new information.

Respectfully yours,

z)h Son, President




